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April, 2008

BULLETIN TO: PRODUCERS

THE PENNSYLVANIA FAIR PLAN INTRODUCES

* LOWER DWELLING RATES
* HIGHER DWELLING MAXIMUM LIMITS
* INTERNET RENEWAL PAYMENT FEATURE

* LOWER DWELLING RATES

The FAIR Plan Dwelling rates are being reduced 9.73%, effective July 1, 2008.

The reduction will vary by rating territory. This is an opportune time to reinvest the
premium savings into higher limits. You may want to select the increased amount of
insurance offer on the renewal quotes. The premium for the increased coverage should
still be less than last year or close, resulting in more coverage for less premium.

* HIGHER DWELLING MAXIMUM LIMITS

In response to producer recommendations and increased property values, the Dwelling
maximum limits have been increased, effective April 1, 2008, to a building and
contents total of $500,000 from the prior $200,000 building and $50,000 contents.

* INTERNET RENEWAL PAYMENT FEATURE

You can now pay additional premium and renewal bills through the FAIR Plan website
at www.pafairplan.com. To make a payment on line, go to the Requests tab, and click
on Make a Payment. By completing the required information on each screen, payment
can be made electronically by using a personal credit card.

An application can also be completed on line and electronically submitted to the Plan.
The electronic application can be found by going to the Requests tab and clicking on
the Insurance Application identifier.

If you have any questions, please call us at (800) 462-4972 or e-mail us at
customerservice@pafairplan.com

We will continue to expand the functionality of our website and encourage any
suggestions you may have.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!!!



